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Ottawa, 3rd April, 1915.

sir,-

The Department desires to draw particular

attention to the fact that your reporte regarding medical

work on behalf of Indian have not been received for the

months of October, November, and December 1914, and for

Jan uary, February and March, They should be submitted

without delay through the office of the Indian Agent,

Mr. Harris. I may add that if the Department does not

receive your reporta regularly in future, it is proposed

to hold your salarv cheque.

Your obedient servant,

H. Spivak

For Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

C. C. Archibald, Esq., M.D.,

Dear River, N. S.
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